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To:      All Aquarina of Residents 

Re:      COVID-19 - Update #19 

Date:  June 9, 2020 
 

 

Dear Residents and Neighbors, 
 

The purpose of this newsletter is to announce the reopening of the Aquarina Beach Clubhouse. 
 

Beach Clubhouse 

In accordance with Governor DeSantis’ plan, the Beach Clubhouse is reopening Wednesday, June 10th 

with the following guidelines: 

 

1. Users of the Beach Clubhouse will limit themselves to no more the 30 people inside the 

clubhouse at any one time. 

2. Per Executive Order, social distancing and safe hygiene practices need to be followed with a 6-

foot distance maintained between individuals or groups of users.  

3. Users will bring their own hand sanitizers and wipes to clean furniture and counter flat surfaces 

before and after use.    

4. Use the bathrooms sinks to wash hands.  Hand washing does not eliminate the need to clean 

flat surfaces. 

5. Food sharing and buffets are highly discouraged. 

6. DO NOT relocate any of the furniture and or barstools inside or on the deck.  Furniture is 

placed to help maintain the required safe distance. 

7. The bar has limited seating available along the exterior, countertop area of the bar. The 

interior of the bar area is taped off and shall not be used. Do not remove the tape or remove 

any of the furniture stored within the interior of the bar area.  

8. Those who are compromised should wear a facemask while inside the Beach Clubhouse. 

9. Please do not remove any of the supplies including paper products from the Clubhouse and as 

always, clean up after yourselves before leaving. 

10. Users are to self-monitor using these guidelines and use the Beach Clubhouse and Deck at their 

own risk. Monitoring is in place. 

11.  All newly reopened facilities in the state are subject to periodic visits from the County Sheriff’s 

office and fines are being levied for noncompliance. 
 

Community Center 

The Community Center will reopen soon. The Club Room (Library) is being refinished and is not yet 

complete. The large community room will be undergoing some repairs to the ceiling and doors. 
 

Thank you again for making the right choices and for keeping Aquarina safe. 

 

Respectfully, 
 

Aquarina Community Services Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors 

https://aquarinabeachandcountryclub.com/covid-19/ 

https://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/covid19/5.14.20%20Presentation%20-%20FINAL.pdf
https://aquarinabeachandcountryclub.com/covid-19/

